
Sail PEI Report 
 
Sail PEI’s clubs and schools were able to expand Sail Canada programming.  The onset of the 4th wave of 
COVID19 occurred at the end of the onwater season and did not significantly impact the sailing 
community in PEI.   
 
An overview of this year's activities: 

• Charlottetown Yacht Club and Summerside Yacht Club both maintained race programs in 
keelboats. 

• Junior sailing programs saw a record number of participants at the Charlottetown Yacht Club. 
• Adult sailing also saw an increase in the province through WaveSkills Sailing School (aboard 

keelboats) and Charlottetown Yacht Club (aboard 420s). 
• Interprovincial racing was able to take place within Atlantic Canada. Racers were hesitant for 

racing in the US and the remainder of Canada due to COVID19.  
• A provincial racing coach is being sought for the third time this year for Canada Games and 

other events. 
• The province is pleased to report a 100% compliant rate in using Checklick for Sail Canada 

courses. 
• Preparations are in place for the 2022 season by clubs and schools to host Sail East, Canadian 

Etchells Championship, J70s sailing regattas . 

 
Sail PEI wish all provinces a safe winter season. 


